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Class Good Work Class Good Work 

Palm Tree Harrison Jones – Fantastic reading – 77 
out of 100 high frequency words. 

3KB Tomisin Tomoloju - For excellent 
reasoning skills in Maths 

Willow Tree Aine Deeney – For making a super Rosh 
Hashanah card and writing. 

3SP Cynthia Williams – For a fantastic start to 
Button Lane. 

1CH Jonjoe McEnaney – Increasing 
independence and working hard with his 

behaviour. 

4DB Brady Martin - For having an excellent 
attitude in class and for starting off the 

year so well.  

1MG Michaela Slaminkova – For excellent 
independent writing. 

4EM Loreece Mignott - For independently 
researching our new project in her own 

time. 

1MH Stanislaw Powala-Niedzwiecki – For 
using pointillism inspired by the artist 

Seurat.  

5AC Balint  Bilicki – For using good expanded 
noun phrases. 

2AW Molly Freedman – For using expanded 
noun phrases.  

5CE Amelia Tew - Always trying her very best 
and excellent maths work. 

2NT Taylor Jackson – Fantastic writing, a 
great effort with his reading and mature 

attitude to his work.  

6SG Harvey Houlding – Having a fantastic 
attitude in class, always answering 

questions and joining in with discussion. 

3AG Omar Adeel - For settling in to Button 
Lane life really well.  

6TP Reband Wosu - Excellent attitude to his 
work. 
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It is very pleasing to see that after 3 weeks our attendance remains above 97%.  Thank you for working 

with us on working towards achieving this target.  One of the biggest changes has been the decrease in the 

number of children arriving late to school and getting an unauthorised mark.  Well done for setting your 

alarm clocks! 

REMINDER                                                                                                                                                                

Please make sure your child has their P.E kit in school with them.  If a child does not have their kit they are 

not allowed to take part in their P.E lesson.  

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning                                   

We are holding a Macmillan coffee morning 

on Friday 28th September, 8.40am – 

10.30am in the dining hall.  Everyone is 

welcome.  Please come and join us for a 

cuppa and some cake and help raise 

money for a fantastic charity. 

 

High School Attendance                                                                          

Our Year 6 pupils have been busy over the last couple of 

weeks visiting their prospective high schools.  Thank you to 

all the High Schools who have made our children and 

families welcome.  Don’t forget to pick up your high school 

form from the school office. 

Ghyll Head                                                                                     

There are still places available on our 5 day Ghyll Head 

residential visit for our Year 5 and 6 pupils.  The visit will 

take place from the 11th February – 15th February.  The 

total cost is £150, a £50 deposit secures your place and is  

payable on ParentPay or at the school office.  These 

places are allocated on a first come first serve basis and 

are going fast so don’t miss out!  Please bring your signed 

permission slip to the office.   
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School Mobile 

If your child is absent you can send a message to the school mobile the number is: 07599954928 

Please note you cannot ring this number & we will not use this number to ring you. 

Need Support?...some useful numbers 

Women’s Domestic Violence - 0161 636 7525 

Men’s Domestic Violence Helpline - 0808 80100327 

NSPCC 24 hour free phone service - 0800 800 500 

Childline - 0800 1111 

Police (if not urgent) 101    Women's aid 0161 660 7999 

Safeguarding Children                                

Every week we put on our newsletter the 

number for Social Services:  0161 234 

5001. If you are ever concerned about any 

child please report it to Mrs Jones. 

Attendance 

Our theme for attendance this year is:  Over the Rainbow  

This week the school has a weekly percentage of 97.6%, for the third week we have met our target, 

well done everyone, keep it up! 

The top class this week was 3SP with an amazing 100%   

 The year to date attendance is 97.7%, a fantastic start to the year!  

 

Sports News                                                                                                                                                              
A big well done to our new Year 5/6 football team, we played 3 games and won them all!   

What a great start!  
 

 
 

On Wednesday we went for the 2nd leg of the Cross Country Competition, we had some really good 
runners achieving 2nd for the boys and 2nd for the girls we are waiting to find out if we have been put 

through to the finals which is in November!  Fingers crossed! 

 

After School Clubs                                                                                                                                                     

Below are the exciting after school clubs we offer our children.                                                                                                                                                                                

Monday – Irish Dancing – 2.50pm – 3.50pm                                                                                                       

Monday – Football – 2.50pm – 3.50pm                                                                                                                  

Monday – Sewing Club – 2.50pm – 3.30pm                                                                                                       

Wednesday – Photography Club – 2.50pm – 3.30pm                                                                                             

Thursday – Manchester United Sports Club – 2.50pm – 3.50pm                                                                       

Thursday – Sewing Club – 2.50pm – 3.30pm                                                                                                   

Thursday – Sign Language Club – 2.50pm – 3.30pm                                                                                                

Friday – Irish Music Club – 2.50pm – 3.50pm 

 

 
 

 

 


